
 

Greetings, 
 
I am the Project Manager for the Ocean Beach Climate Change Adaptation Project and am writing with a 
response to the August 3, 2022 letter regarding:: “Uses of The Great Highway and JFK Drive”, Item #2 
Remove or revise language referencing the Great Highway Extension. 
 
We agree with the changes with a few modifications.  See below. 
 
i.              “The City intends to remove has proposed removing the Great Highway between Sloat 
Boulevard and Skyline Boulevard [keep this sentence and add yellow highlighted section] to protect City 
infrastructure and the beach from damage caused by sea level rise. The City would redirect vehicle 
traffic along Skyline, Sunset and Sloat boulevards.” 
ii.             “Proposition __ would require the City to allow motor vehicle use in both directions at all times 
on the Great Highway and would not allow the City to remove the Great Highway between Sloat and 
Skyline boulevards as planned proposed.” 
iii.            “You also want to require the City to allow motor vehicle use in both directions at all times on 
the Great Highway and not allow the City to remove the Great Highway between Sloat and Skyline 
boulevards as planned proposed.” 
 
Please let me know if you have questions. 
 
Thank you, 
Anna 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
Anna M. Roche 
Project Manager, Climate Change 
Project Management Bureau 


